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The Charity Stand 
Down Hour:
What it is and why 
we need you

There is one simple way where your company can make a massive 
difference to those within our sector who need a helping hand. 

The Charity Stand Down Hour is facilitated through your payroll system and all you 
and your staff have to do is collaborate to offer just one hour of your salary to the 
EIC. 

RWE have begun the revolution and you could be the next business to make a big 
difference. We need you to champion this initiative to your staff. The size of your 
organisation doesn’t matter it is the collective effort of you and your employees which 
makes a difference to our sector.

Your hour can provide counselling sessions, modified wheelchairs, hospital 
transportation or support someone’s mortgage while they get back 
on their feet. Most importantly, your Charity Stand Down Hour will 
help the EIC to continue to support the electrical and energy sector.

For more information on how to enrol your company into The 
Charity Stand Down Hour please contact Tessa Ogle on  
tessa.ogle@electricalcharity.org


